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HALL CLASS ASSEMBLY

Dear Parents/Carers

Due to circumstances beyond our control, Hall’s Class assembly will now be held on
Tuesday 21° October at 9.00am. We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

The theme of our assembly will be ‘Antarctic Adventure’. The children are very excited
to share with you what they have learnt so far.

Please note the change of date. P ARG =
ANTARCTICA

We hope to see you there!
Please attend via the main school office.

Yours sincerely, Mrs Harbut




